
Victor E. Harris 
1064 No. Catalina Avenue 
Pasadena, Califor~lia 9 1 104 
July 5 ,  2007 

klayol* Bill Bogaard 
City of Pasadena 
100 Noi-th Garfield Avenue 
Room 5328 
lJnsaclena, California 9 1 109 

Dear Mayor Bogaa-d: 

The p ~ ~ ~ y o s e  of this letter is to submit my resignation as a Co~mnissioner on the City of 
Pasadena's Enviromllental Advisoly Coinnission. I have enjoyed my time as 
Cummissioner, a l c l  believe that the Cornnlission can be a very important asset to help 
reach  he City's goals of being a green and sustainable comm~mity. I have appreciated 
tlie opportunity to seille the City and look forward to doing it again in the future. 

bly resignation is elTective immediately. I would be happy to meet with illy SLlccessor to 
cliscr~ss the Commission's activities to date and to transfer background materials. 

I wish you and City much success in meeting the enviro~melltal challenges in the coming 
yeai-s. 

Sincerely, 

Victor E. Hal-ris 

cc: Councilmember Margaret McAustin, District 2 


